
The Appomattox River Water Authority and South Central Wastewater Authority provide wholesale 
water treatment, transmission and wastewater treatment services to their member jurisdictions:  
Chesterfield County, City of Colonial Heights, Dinwiddie County, City of Petersburg, and Prince George 
County.  These members pay wholesale water and wastewater rates and charges.  Each member operates 
its own separate public retail water distribution and wastewater collection systems with different water 
and wastewater retail utility rates charged to their customers. 

Pursuant to a resolution approved by each authority board at the January 21, 2021 meetings a public 
hearing will be held on March 18, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. at the Appomattox River Water Authority located at 
21300 Chesdin Road, Petersburg, VA 23803 for the FY22 proposed rates.  Any person interested may 
appear at the meeting and present their views regarding the proposed rate(s).  Comments and questions 
may also be submitted to mwilkins@arwava.org.  All comments and questions will be conveyed to the 
Board during the public hearing on March 18th.   

APPOMATTOX RIVER WATER AUTHORITY   
RATES ($/1,000 gallons) 

  
  FY2022 
Chesterfield County $0.9922 
City of Colonial Heights $1.0195 
Dinwiddie County $1.4295 
City of Petersburg $0.9888 
Prince George County $1.3400 

  
  

SOUTH CENTRAL WASTEWATER AUTHORITY 
REVENUE DETAIL BY PARTICIPATING JURISDICTION 

  
  FY2022 
City of Petersburg $5,096,057  
City of Colonial Heights 1,637,529 
Chesterfield County 761,223 
Prince George County 584,501 
Dinwiddie County 814,291 

TOTAL $8,893,601  
 

The South Central Wastewater Authority (SCWWA) has also proposed to change (i) the septage rate to 
the greater of $25.00 per truck or $0.05 per gallon offloaded and (ii) the leachate rate to $0.095 per gallon 
offloaded.  Pursuant to a resolution adopted by the Board of SCWWA on January 18, 2018, all septage, 
leachate and other special revenues not paid by the member jurisdictions pursuant to the wastewater 
service agreement are to be deposited in the Capital Reserve Account and held for use with Board 
approval to fund future capital improvement projects or to pay authority operating expenses in the event 
of unanticipated financial emergencies.    


